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Appraisal Subcommittee

Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

August 4, 2003

Jerry Jorgensen

Jerry Jorgensen Company
1224 240" St.

Waverly, IA 50677-9220

Dear Mr. Jorgensen:

This letter follows up our previous letter regarding your complaint about the lowa Real
Estate Appraiser Examining Board (“Board”). Generally, we do not become involved in open
complaint cases. In this instance, we asked lowa about its policies regarding Standard 3 reviews
under the Uniform Standards of Professional Appraisal Practice (“USPAP”) and the case you
referenced.

We have attached, for your information, a copy of a letter to us from Pamela D. Griebel,
Assistant Attorney General, regarding the Board’s position about using USPAP Standard 3
reviews by persons investigating allegations of appraiser misconduct for the Board, together with
our response to that letter.

Please contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director

Attachments



